
 

 

 
 
  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Wednesday 29th January 2025 

 
Communion in Church 

 
Dear Parents/Carers  
  
We are pleased to inform you that we will be holding a Communion Service at St Michael’s CE Church, Rocester 
on Wednesday 5th February. This is a special opportunity for our pupils to participate in this important aspect of 
Christian worship.  
  
If you would like your child to receive Holy Communion during this service, please complete the permission form 
using the link below:  
  
https://forms.office.com/e/bfe23dNPJ5  
  
If your child does not receive communion, they are still welcome to attend and receive a blessing instead.  
  
Please ensure that you complete the form by Monday 3rd February so that we can make the necessary 
arrangements. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me via the school office.  
  
Thank you for your support, and we look forward to sharing this meaningful occasion with your children.  
  
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs V Twynham 
Lead for RE 

https://forms.office.com/e/bfe23dNPJ5

